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News from Scandiatransplant office  

 

December 2015 - 2 
 

It is a reality….  

Tomorrow December 10, 2015 access to the database through the 

old user interface (SSH) will be closed down. 

 

- If you need reports/statistic/extractions which are not yet 

available in the new user interface, please contact the 

office 

 

- ‘Quality control’ menus will be available soon 

 

- If you miss any facility in the new user interface, which 

were available in the old user interface, please do not 

hesitate to contact the office 

 

 

Purpose 

By this information letter, we wish to communicate to you about 

status and progress related to the database, collaboration with 

groups related to Scandiatransplant and on-going working 

projects. 

We hope that you will read it and share the information with 

whom it might concern.  

Do not hesitate to contact us at help@scandiatransplant.org for 

further information, ideas, problems and help. 
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